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Winter is the best time to plan for our Spring clean up of defensible 
space around our Dollar Point Properties. 
 
Here are a few reminders:  
 

* 5 ft clearance of combustible fuels around home 
 * Check for broken or dead tree limbs 
 * Move firewood away from house and cover 
    With a fire retardant tarp 
 *Remove or extensively prune MANZANITA 
 
As we sit in front of the fire relaxing, let’s continue our education in 
being fire aware and knowing how North Tahoe Fire and Placer 
County are continuing to work toward reducing fire fuel in our Tahoe 
Basin.  Here are a few links to help stay current: 
 
https://www.placer.ca.gov/6561/hazardous-vegetation  
 
https://www.readyforwildfire.org/prepare-for-wildfire/get-
ready/hardening-your-home/  
 
The following Press Release from North Tahoe Fire and Fuels Team 
shared some important information.  See below. 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Tahoe Fire and Fuels Team 

  
For Immediate Release 

  
  

January 20, 2022 
  Learn how to Prepare for Wildfire via Educational Series 

   Lake Tahoe Wildfire Awareness Campaign 2021 Series Links 
  
  
Contact: University of Nevada, Reno Extension’s Living With Fire 
Program Manager, Jamie Roice-Gomes,  Jamier@unr.edu 
  
LAKE TAHOE, NV. – As 2022 begins to take shape, this is a great opportunity to 
consider preparing your home, family, property and yourself for wildfire. Begin your 
wildfire preparation journey by viewing the many educational workshops that were 
presented during the 2021 Lake Tahoe Wildfire Awareness Campaign (LTWAC). This 
campaign lasted from May – October 2021 and it featured different workshops on how 
residents can prepare for wildfire and reduce their wildfire risk.  
  
“The 2021 wildfires in our region were eye-opening,” said Jamie Roice-Gomes, manager 
of the Living With Fire Program. “They reinforce the importance of preparing for 
wildfire now and these educational workshops can help to either begin or refine those 
efforts.” 
  
Learn more by visiting: https://www.tahoelivingwithfire.com/resources/webinars-and-
virtual-workshops-2/  

  
 
 
STAY TUNED…in the coming months we will let you know about 
Dumpster Days that are planned and additional resources available 
to assist you as you join your friends and neighbors in keeping our 
community Firewise compliant. 
 
As always, check out our DP website under our Firewise Section for 
helpful links and resources to assist you in your efforts. 
Have fun and stay safe, 
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